
Refer Para 9 of vacancy circular published on 15th April, 2020 in the Ministry of Power Web 
Site seeking application for the post of Technical Member, APTEL. In this regard, it is hereby 
informed that the applications/nominations in the prescribed proforma may also be sent 
through E-mail on debranjan.chattopadhyay@nic.in latest by 5.30 p.m. 
on 06.05.2020 addressed to the Director (R&R), Ministry of Power, 2nd Floor (Room No.223), 
Shram Shakti Bhavan, Rafi Marg, New Delhi – 110001. 

Sd/- 
(D. Chattopadhyay) 

Under Secretary to the Govt of India 
Telefax : 2373 0265 
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